Shannon / Lough Gill
Pastoral Area Team 

The Diocese of Kilmore has been divided into nine regions known as Pastoral Areas.  Each of these Pastoral Areas consists of a small number of local parishes
Our parish of Inishmagrath has been joined with the parishes of Dromahair, Ballinaglera and Blacklion/Glangevlin and is known as the Shannon/Lough Gill Pastoral Area. 

 The membership of the team consists of two people nominated by the Pastoral Councils of the four parishes as well as the priests of the parishes.
The Inishmagrath representatives are Ann Foley, Eamon O'Grady and Fr Alwill. 

The Pastoral Area team held its first meeting on Wednesday evening, 24th November.  Fr Michael Router, the diocesan Director of Pastoral Development, spoke to the group about the purpose of pastoral area teams.  Among the aims will be to develop co-operation between the parishes and to promote the sharing of resources so as to best support the local faith communities in each of the four parishes. 

In terms of more long-term goals, the pastoral areas will have to plan ahead to a time when there will be less priests serving in the area and when managing the local parishes will require more and more involvement of the laity.   

The Shannon / Lough Gill Pastoral Area Team
(Back) Fr Alwill, John Paul Feeley, Joe Maguire, John McMorrow, Eamon O'Grady and Fr John O'Donnell.  (Front) Pauline McGovern, Annette McHugh, Geraldine Dolan and Ann Foley.
